
 

 
 

  

 

  
 

  

  
 
 

 
 
  

Year 5 took a trip to Kew 
Gardens in Spring 2 to delve 
deeper into their biomes unit. 
The class were able to look at 
a variety of biomes and how 
the varying conditions impact 
their different wildlife.  
 

Pupils were able to view 
temperate environments, as 
well as arid conditions and 
even got the opportunity to 
look at carnivorous plants! 
The children finished their 
trip by taking a skywalk, 
through which they were 
able to observe the local 

forest biome around them. 
Some of them conquered a 

fear of heights in the 
process.  
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